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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Thomas Gautier

Date:

07/06/2016


Subject:
Council of Chapter Presidents, Chair
Since the NADE Mid-Year Board Meeting in February, I started communicating with NADE President, Sharon Summers, and NADE Webmaster, Jacob Schwartz, about updates to the website.  We made corrections on the “State Chapter Contacts” section, as needed.  I provided information regarding a Forum on the website now available to all chapter presidents, to share ideas on their events.  
I attended the NADE Mid-Year Board Meeting held in Baltimore, MD 02/25/16 – 02/27/16.

In April, I forwarded information to all of the chapter presidents on behalf of Hope Shaw (TADE) for the annual Organ Donor Awareness Contest.
At the Mid-Year Board Meeting, I was appointed to a NADE Tax Committee to finalize our Organization becoming incorporated with the 501(c)(3) status.  I assisted the Chair, Todd Deshong, with information needed from several chapters, as well as attended conference calls within the committee.  
June incorporated National Disability Professionals Week, in which I forwarded information on behalf of Marcia Golden (THADE) about the NADE NDPW Contest.  We encouraged all chapters to participate and submit entries to show off their fantastic week of events.
Prior, and leading up to the NADE Conference in Denver, I have and will continue to forward information to all the chapter presidents on behalf of the CADE chapter to promote the NADE National Training Conference and request all chapters to bring two door prizes and one silent auction item.
Thank you for the opportunity to serve as chairperson of this committee. I have gained a wealth of knowledge about this organization, and chapters continue to surprise me with their creative ideas and enthusiasm to see this organization grow. 

Respectfully Submitted,

Thomas Gautier

Council of Chapter Presidents, Chair
